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Policy Statement 
 

It is the policy of this church to hold in reserves the equivalent of two months general running 
costs being the sum of £10,000. 
 

Given the age of parts for the Church and hall, It is also our policy to hold an amount of £5,000 
for unforeseen building / repair works that may be identified either on-going or through routine 
quinquennial inspection. 
 

The PCC notes that we currently hold £15,000 within our reserves which are in line with the 
policy as set out above. 

 

This policy was adopted by the PCC on 20 June 2023. 
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Version Date Changes Made By Approved By 

V01.00 20 June 2023 Reviewed and 
approved by the 
PCC on 20 June 
2023 

Andrew Topple PCC 

V01.00 20 June 2025 Reviewed and 
approved by the 
PCC on 20 June 
2025 

Andrew Topple PCC 

 
 


